
 

 12th December 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

Christmas Nativities 

A huge well done to all our fantastic EYFS 

and Key Stage 1 children for their wonderful 

nativity performances.  What a joy they were.  

A big thank you to you all for supporting 

with the costumes.  We couldn’t do it 

without you.     

 

FOSMs events 

We are pleased to announce that a 

whopping £2086.90 has been raised with the 

Christmas Fair.  This is a fantastic amount 

and will have such an impact on supporting 

all the fun extras we do at school.   Thank 

you once again for your support.   

 

The freezer pop Friday money has also been 

counted and FOSMs raised an amazing 

£516.26.  Thank you for your support and 

thank you to Bosomworth Glass for 

sponsoring this event.   

 

FOSMs final event is the Christmas Movie 

afternoon where children can purchase 

popcorn and a drink for the suggested 

donation of £2.  This is on Wednesday 20th 

December.  Children can wear non-uniform/ 

Christmas jumpers too.   

 

 

Farewell 

We are saying farewell to Mrs Gildea as she 

moves onto a new position at Wheatcroft 

School.  We wish her well in her new 

ventures. A big thank you to Mrs Gildea for 

her hard work over the years at St. Martin’s 

School.  
 

Final events of the term 

Wed 20th Dec Children can wear non-

uniform/ Christmas jumpers 

for Christmas dinner day 

and Christmas Movie 

afternoon (FOSMs event). 

Suggested donation- £2.  

Thurs 21st Dec Whole School carol service 

down at St. Martin’s Church 

at 2.00pm.  All are welcome 

to join us.  Please collect 

your child from church.  

There is no after school 

club today.   

Fri 22nd Dec Break up for Christmas 

holidays.  There is no after 

school club today.  

 

Warm wishes and blessings,  

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 

 


